
A cordial greeting from Marcala, Honduras, on this end of the year.
As the end of this year comes, we are happy for all the goals we achieved 

because of the grace of the Lord.  As family, we are really thankful with God 
because our daughters finished another school year. In this month of 

December the twins where sharing with kids about God in a community 
named Chocuara. It was a beautiful experience for them.

We have been supporting the biblical institutes, forming liders on some 
zones. Olga has been working in the woman’s ministry with other sisters in 
Christ. We are discipling leaders for them to teach other women from their 

communities. They are also working on the 2024 conference that is going to 
be in March in La Esperanza.

We are making exploration trips to the south of the country (Choluteca and 
Valle). We are making contacts to implement projects of evangelization and 

planting churches.
We want to thank God and all of you for being faithful and being supportive. 
Thanks to that we got to complete the work of God. Without that team work 

we wouldn’t be able get done the work of the Lord and the goals that we 
had. We can now say EBENEZER (God help us until here).

 Reasons for Prayers: 
1. We wanted to pray for the projects we want to do on the south of 

Honduras for this coming 2024. We have many expectations and goals. The 
goal is to establish a central part from which we can move to other places.

2.We want to pray for family support, requesting the studies for our
daughter this next year.

3.We want to pray for financial support for the mobilization and projects on
the places that we are going to be working. 

The Cantarero family wishes you a Blessed 2024.

Isaias and family




